
Dear Representative, 

 

I am a front line primary care physician. The exponential increase in COVID infections in Ohio is going to 

overwhelm us - I am already seeing it.  I oppose SB311. Our Department of Health needs to be able to do 

their job. That involves allowing public health officials to mandate safety measures against infectious 

diseases.  Please vote against SB3111. 

Sincerely, 

 

Haley Bittner MD 

OhioHealth Primary Care Physicians, Gahanna 


